
From: Katie Cristol 
Sent: Tuesday, November 27, 2018 4:41 PM EST 
To: Andrew Vanhorn <avanhorn@jbgsmith.com> 
CC: Tracy Gabriel <gabriel@crystalcity.org> 
Subject: Re: Intro Remarks 

Very helpful to know, Andy. I’ll prepare a few thoughts myself so I can follow suit. 

Sent from my iPad

All correspondence, including email, sent to and from Arlington County Board members is subject to the public record

laws of the Commonwealth of Virginia and may be subject to mandatory disclosure.

On Nov 27, 2018, at 4:19 PM, Andrew Vanhorn <avanhorn@jbgsmith.com> wrote:

Tracy and I just connected and anticipate that we’ll each provide some introductory remarks from our own perspective,

so that we can each make some of our points before we potentially get caught in the deeper Q and A where the

conversation may move farther afield. 

 

I think that I’ll touch on what we know from a development/leasing perspective (public information) as my primary point.
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Confidentiality Notice: This message and its attachments are intended solely for the use of the intended

recipient(s) and may contain information that is confidential, proprietary, privileged or otherwise exempt from

disclosure under applicable law or doctrine. If you are not the intended recipient, please be aware that any

disclosure, copying, distribution, reliance upon or use of the contents of this message is prohibited. If you are not

the intended recipient, please notify the sender, and delete and destroy all copies of this message and its

attachments.  No confidentiality or privilege is waived or lost by transmission errors.


